
 
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, DC 20426 
 

March 25, 2005 
 
 
 
       In Reply Refer To: 

Investigation of Certain Enron-Affiliated 
QFs;  Onondaga Cogeneration Limited 
Partnership 

       Docket Nos. EL03-47-000 
                  QF87-429-004 
 
Van Ness Feldman, P.C. 
Attn:  Margaret A. Moore, Esq. 
1050 Thomas Jefferson St., NW 
Washington, DC 20007 
 
LeBoeuf, Lamb, Greene & MacRae L.L.P. 
Attn:  Catherine McCarthy, Esq. 
1875 Connecticut Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20009-5728 
 
Dear Ms. Moore and Ms. McCarthy: 
 
1. On September 16, 2004, Commission Trial Staff (Trial Staff), Onondaga 
Cogeneration Limited Partnership (Onondaga) and Enron Corporation submitted a 
Consent Agreement as an offer of settlement that resolves all issues related to the 
qualifying facility status of Onondaga’s generation facility located in the town of Geddes, 
New York.  No initial or reply comments were filed.  On October 22, 2004, the presiding 
judge certified the settlement as uncontested. 
 
2. The settlement is in the public interest and is hereby approved.  The Commission’s 
approval of the settlement does not constitute approval of, or precedent regarding, any 
principle or issue in this proceeding. 
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3. This letter order terminates Docket No. QF87-429-004. 
 
 By direction of the Commission. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Linda Mitry, 
Deputy Secretary. 

         
 
cc:  All Parties 
 
 New York State Department of Public Service 
 3 Empire State Plaza 
 Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 


